Lexmark International, Inc. 740 New Circle Rd. Lexington, KY 40550 May 30, 2014

COP Team United Nations Global Compact

## Dear COP Team:

Lexmark's Global Citizenship website will not be public until June 6, 2014. The Corporate Social Responsibility Report PDF will be available mid-June. For this reason, we are requesting a grace period for our COP submission. Lexmark has been working on an environmental customer program that caused a delay in our CSR completion. Our CSR report covers our fiscal year which ends December 31, 2013. This year's delay is not something that will repeat in the future, it is a one-time delay due to our customer program preparation and the new global citizenship website that we are launching this year. We plan to submit our COP before the end of June.

Thank you for the opportunity for a grace period.

Sincerely,

Lee Ann Disponett

Global Sustainability Analyst